
Sep	22,	2016

Professor	Mike	Neary	from	Lincoln	University	and	Ph.D.	student	Katia
Valenzuela	from	the	University	of	Nottingham	visited	MONDRAGON
UNIVERSITY	from	12	to	17	September.

The	purpose	of	the	visit	was	to	investigate	the	cooperative	model	of
governance	and	leadership	of	MU	and	its	relationship	with	the
community.

This	research	is	funded	by	the	Leadership	Foundation	for	Higher
Education	and	aims	to	analyse	alternative	models	of	university
governance.
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